
     SAINT BENEDICT SCHOOL NEWS
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2023 

Thursday Mass 

Our 1st Grade Class will host this 
week’s Mass.   

8:15 A.M. 

Please join us if your schedule permits. 

Lenten Prayer 

Almighty and Everlasting God, You 
have given the human race, Jesus Christ, our 
Savior. He fulfilled Your will by 
becoming Man and giving His life on the 
Cross.  Help us to bear witness to You, by 
following His example of suffering and make 
us worthy to share the Resurrection.  We ask 
this through Jesus Christ, Your Son.  Amen. 
Amen. 

Upcoming Events 

March 2 — Read Across America Day 

March 3 — Health Fair at CHES 

March 14 – End of 3rd MP 

March 15 – Science Fair 

Stations of the Cross 

Every Friday during Lent, we will be praying the 
Stations of the Cross at 1:45 in the Church! 

Please join us if your schedule permits! 

Kindness Award Winners for this week! 

Kennedy Greene (2) 
Lydia Taylor 

Alaina Mazurak 
Maverick Greene 

Judson Merrill 
Caitlyn Bishop 
Avery Conner 
Lawson Baker 

Maddox Rosmus 
Emmit Whited 
Kam Frederick 

Gavin Farabaugh 
Michael McNulty 
Owen Farabaugh 
Colt Kammerer 
Daisy Warner 

Beau Smithmyer 
Andre Frederick 

We salute these students for showing kindness and 
compassion to  their fellow students! 

Lock Down Drills 

Next Wednesday, March 9th , the students will 
practice Soft Lock Down and Hard Lock Down 
Drills with Bubba Fatula. 

Weather on Friday! 

We are aware of the possible winter storm for Friday. 
If school is not session face to face, the students in grades 
K-2 will have packets and the students in grades 3-8 will 
have assignments and be able to email their teachers for 
assistance. Some teachers may elect to zoom. 
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